corPY.
Tloph's Register of Shipping,

73, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

4th Mey, 1938.

Dear Sir,
With reference Lo your memorandum of the 25th Harch
8. last respecting the motor Ierry Loat P LUNEVALE", I shall be
gled to learn whether you have yet received from the Owners
a letter requesting withdrawal of this vessel's class.

If not,1 hﬁvo to request thai; you will be good
enough to obtain and forwerd to this office such a letter,
in order that the case may be gubmitted to the Committee.

1 am, Dear 8ir,
vours faithfully,
Copy Liv.

pro Secretary.

Mr. R.Rennie,

FLEETWOOD.
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